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In light of the tragic events of the last few days, we, the Student 
Body of Northwest College, will hold a special prayer meeting at 
8:30 tonight. Involved in our prayers will be the United States 
of America and its leaders, in particular President Johnson. We 
feel that if ever the Nation needed Christ it is now. Please plan 
to attend, this may make a difference in the destiny of our beloved 
nation.

Physical Education 101-03 will meet Tuesday evening— that is tonight.

Orchestra members meet tonight at 7:30 with Mr. Klumper in the 
Education; Building Room #2. Important.'

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT: Concert and College Choir will meet tonight 
at 6:30 in the Chapel for pictures and practice. Be on time!

The Thanksgiving vacation will begin after classes Wednesday- 
November 27. Classes will resume Monday morning, December 2, 
7 :2 0 .

at

The library will close at 5:00 p.m. Wednesday for the Thanksgiving 
Vacation. It will not be open during the vacation.

The annual all-school CHRISTMAS CONCERT will be held on Friday, 
December 13, at 7:30 p.m. at Northwest Pavilion. Participating will 
be the Concert and College Choirs, Men's Glee, orchestra and other 
ensemble groups. STUDENTS, FAMILIES, FRIENDS INVITED TO ATTEND.

Students who did not register by last Friday for winter quarter 
classes may do so on Monday, January 6. Those not planning to do 
so, should file with the Registrar a termination notice before the 
current quarter is over.


